
Fr. Michel Nault, Pastor – phone: (204) 960-6059  email: michelfr@shaw.ca 
Elie Rectory Office – phone: (204) 353-2516  fax: (204) 353-2229  email: blesst@shaw.ca 
Parish Council Members – Marcel Gauthier, Lucille Beaudin, Shelley Combot, Dean Combot, Elaine Tully, 
Nicole Gillis 
Finance Committee – Nickole Bernardin, Doris Lavallee, Bob Whitechurch, Matthew Lachance 
Finance Secretary – Cara Gillis 
Sharing God’s Gifts – Jeanine Whitechurch 
Infant Baptism /Baptism Preparation – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Sacrament of Reconciliation – Before or after weekday Masses; half an hour before Sunday Masses or call 
when in need. 
For the Sacrament of Marriage – Six months notice is required; Marriage Preparation Course is very 
necessary.  Couples may be asked to go where the program is offered. 
Sacrament of the Sick / Needing to talk to someone – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Bulletin Announcements: Contact Len Desilets – phone: (204) 353-2116  email: lenmona@shaw.ca 
Parish Website: www.blessedsacramentelie.com 

Our Parish Bulletin 
27th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

October 2nd, 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Blessed Sacrament Church           St. Eustache Church 

This Week’s Mass Schedule 
Sunday, October 2nd - 9:00 a.m. – St. François Xavier 
  11:00 a.m. – St. Eustache – Mass intention for +Fernand Gervais requested by the 

Gervais family  
 No masses October 3rd-6th (Annual Priest Study Days in Clear Lake) 
Friday, October 7th - 2:30 p.m. – Elie – Adoration 
  3:30 p.m. – Mass – Mass intention for Fr. Michel requested by Joseph & Maria 

Wallack 
  No mass on Saturday, October 8th (Fr. Michel attending Synod Session at Kateri) 
Sunday, October 9th - 9:00 a.m. – St. François Xavier 
  11:00 a.m. – St. Eustache  – Mass intention for deceased relatives of the Dufresne 

family requested by Claire Dufresne 
Church Cleaners: Elie (Sep 25 – Oct 8) – Linda Lyons and Aline Bernardin 
 St. Eustache (Oct 2 – Oct 15) – Clarence & Lucille Ross and Gilles & Lucille Beaudin  

Please pray for those who are sick, awaiting tests or receiving medical treatment.  Paisley Amyotte, Roger 
Menard, Michelle Beaudin. 
We encourage everyone in our parishes to pray for those who are sick.  If you know of others who may be sick and 
in need of prayer, please let us know so we can include their names in our Sunday bulletin. 

Confirmation Classes 2016-2017 

 
Confirmation classes will be offered for confirmation youth of age 12 and over with confirmation date to 
be determined in Spring 2017.  If you have a child or are aware of a child that could be a candidate, please 
contact Ginette Gauthier at 204-470-4151 or email gauthierg60@gmail.com.   The classes would start by 
the end of September.  



Funeral Lunches 
St. Eustache Parish is changing the menu for funeral lunches.  The lunch will be ordered and served by 
the community.  It will consist of rye bread, cold cuts, cheese, pickles, chips, along with coffee, tea, and 
ice tea.  The cost will be $3.00 per person.  Dainties will be extra and supplied by the family.  
Volunteers will be needed to host, prepare the beverages and be present throughout the luncheon.  Please 
give your name to Shelley Combot this Sunday at the back of the church or sign up on the bulletin board 
at Jackson’s store.  For more info, email Shelley at scombot@shaw.ca. 
Thank you 

~~~~~ 
Un gros merci……. Thank you to Denis Combot for volunteering his time and labour renovating the 
doors of the St. Eustache Church.  Beautiful work, Denis.  Your sharing of your gift and commitment of 
time is appreciated by the community.  Also, thank you to the family for the donation of potatoes and 
your work in contributing to our financial needs.  Thank you again! 

~~~~~ 
St. Eustache Paint Nite is Back!!! 

No experience needed and you are guaranteed to have fun! 
Join us on Thursday, November 10th at the St. Eustache Cartier Hall for 7:00 p.m. 

Admission is $45 plus tax ($47.25).  Tickets are prepaid online (info link next week) 
or call Lucille Beaudin 204-353-2551, Shelley Combot 353-2871 or Debbie Beaudin 353-2403. 

Paint Nite will donate a portion of ticket sales to St. Eustache parish. 
Evening includes canvas painting, materials, snacks, cash bar, and door prize. 

~~~~~ 
SHARING GOD’S GIFTS 

August-September 2016 

Blessed Sacrament Parish Goal $   8,730.00 
Monthly goal $      727.50 
Contributions for August-September  $   1,119.90 
# of households - 15 envelopes 
Loose collection -   $17.90 
To Date $   7,461.05   

St. Eustache Parish Goal $   4,610.00 
Monthly goal $      384.17 
Contributions for August-September $      336.05 
# of households - 6 envelopes 
Loose collection   - $46.05 
To Date $   2,294.45 

Please make cheques payable to “Sharing God’s Gifts” 
* Please write your name on the front of the envelopes. 
* Some options for your contributions can be: cash, cheque, pre-authorized 

debit, Visa/MasterCard. 
* If you have any questions regarding SGG, please call Jeanine 204-353-2360. 


